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26th Pebruary 1908,

Gent lemen,

With reference to your report H0.9744 on the
steamer "DERWENT", I have to draw your attention to the
diminution in the thickness which appears to have taken place
in the first strake below the sheerstrake forward, and
with regard thereto I have to request that you will state
whether you did not consider it necessary ror any repairs
to be effected or compensation to be made.

I am, Gentlemen,

Your obedient Serxrvant,

Secretary

The Survevors,
BARRY.
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